
 

 

 

 

 
 8th August 2023  
 
 
 
Subject: EOL notice VEL05 and VER05 5WSeries Wall Mount AC-DC Series  
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Please note the XP Power “VEL05” and “VER05” 5W series of AC-DC external wall mount power 
supplies have, with immediate effect, become end of life due to obsolescence of a critical component.  
 
Some customer orders for future deliveries have been secured but XP Power is unable to support any 
additional demand.  

 
The replacement product series is currently in development and information will be provided as soon 
as possible.  
 
Similar products from our ACM06 and VEU10 series might be suitable alternatives to consider.  
 
Inventory of the VER05 can be found in our approved distribution channels.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the XP Power Distribution team. 
 
 
 
Best Regards  

Paul Baker  
Paul Baker  

              Product Manager 

 

 

 


